

236-886-9963

adalrymple@bcprosecutors.com

bcprosecutors.com

September 10, 2025

Micah Weintraub, President, B.C. Government Lawyers Association (BCGLA)

Dear Mr. Weintraub,

On behalf of the B.C. Crown Counsel Association (BCCCA), I'm writing to extend our support and solidarity now that the Professional Employees Association (PEA) has begun job action following the breakdown in negotiations with the Government of British Columbia.

Although we serve the government in separate legal arenas, we understand the importance of securing and sustaining the best working environment for all legal counsel directly employed by the province. This includes our Crown Counsel members who work in courtrooms across the province, and your civil lawyers' group which manages the many internal legal and advisory services you provide to government, including the complicated writing of provincial legislation.

Being able to hire and retain the best lawyers in sufficient numbers on behalf of all British Columbians depends on our members being treated fairly, respectfully, and recognizing them as valued members of the public service.

Please know that our association and its membership support the determined efforts of your bargaining team, and we also share your passion, and that of your members, for a speedy, fair, and sustainable contract that meets the moment and the needs of your members and our province.

Yours truly,

A. Dalrymple
Adam Dalrymple
President